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DATE: January 3, 2011
TO: All Local Health Departments

Attn: Chief Food Inspection Officer

FROM: A. Scott Gilliam, SgA, CP-FS
Director, Food Protection Program

SUBJECT: Mexicantown Wholesale Recall

SUGGESTED

ACTION: Unclassified Recall; All lots of cuernos (croissants) manufactured between 6/27/2010
and 12/28/2010, because they may contain undeclared milk; Information provided in
case of consumer inquiry.

From the information provided by FDA, the product being recalled is distributed in the
neighboring State of Michigan. Cuernos are sold in clear plastic bags of three or four.
Packages are marked as “Cuernos Plain (croissant)” with plain labeling or Mexicantown
labeling, and the UPC code 95640 00035. Cuernos packages are distributed only in
Michigan through retail stores. In addition, if any recalled product is found, please
notify this office at 317-233-7360.
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Recall -- State / Local Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and safety alerts from states as a service to
consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA is not responsible for the content of these
notices.

Mexicantown Wholesale Issues Allergy Alert For Undeclared Milk in Cuernos
(Croissants)

Contact:
Mexicantown Wholesale
313-894-2000 - x105
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - December 28, 2010 - Mexicantown Wholesale of Detroit,
Michigan is recalling all lots of cuernos (croissants) manufactured between 6/27/2010 and
12/28/2010, because they may contain undeclared milk. People who have an allergy or severe
sensitivity to milk run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume these
products. The recalled cuernos also contain undeclared wheat and FD&C yellow, which can elicit
moderate reactions in sensitive individuals.

Cuernos are sold in clear plastic bags of three or four. Packages are marked as “Cuernos Plain
(croissant)” with plain labeling or Mexicantown labeling, and the UPC code 95640 00035.
Cuernos packages are distributed only in Michigan through retail stores.

Consumers should check their packages of cuernos to determine whether the manufacture date is
between 6/27/2010 and 12/28/2010. The date is marked on a colored label and is coded as follows:
a six digit number with the first two digits representing the year, the second two digits
representing the month, and the final two digits representing the date.

No allergic reactions or illnesses have been reported to date.

The recall was initiated after it was discovered that cuermnos were distributed in packaging that did
not identify the presence of milk, wheat, and FD&C yellow#5. An investigation revealed that a
change in the brand of one ingredient resuited in the addition of milk as a sub-ingredient.

Consumers who have recalled cuernos should contact Mexicantown Wholesale for an exchange or
refund at 313-894-2000 ext. 105, Monday through Friday, 9am to 5 pm EST.
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